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Location: Ronald Reagan Building, 271 W. 3rd, 3rd Floor, Room 318. 
 
Members: Steve Vossman, Duane Schneider, Jason Barnes, Dave Urban, Chris Vail, Ben Wilson, 
Curtis Mitchell. 
 
Present:  Jason Barnes, Dave Urban, Chris Vail, Curtis Mitchell, Duane Schneider. 
 
Staff Present: Chris Nordick, Dave Killgore, Andrew McNaughten (MABCD). 
 
First Vice President Vail called the regular meeting of the Board of Electrical Appeals to order at 
3:13 p.m. on Tuesday, June 14, 2022.   
 
Board Member Mitchell made a motion to approve the May 10, 2022 minutes. Board Member 
Urban seconded the motion. The motion carried (5– 0). 
 
The recent examination results from Nationally Registered Testing Facilities for examinations 
administered by their offices for Metropolitan Area Building and Construction Department 
approved applicants as presented to the Board. The results were as follows:  
 
 
APPLICANT NAME TEST AGENCY EXAMINATION CLASSIFICATION     RESULT  
Anthony Garcia – Olvera    ICC Journeyman Electrician   Passed 

Dacota Motter    ICC Journeyman Electrician   Passed 

Carl Starbuck    Elite Training Alarm Level I   Passed 

Jacob Maley    Elite Training  Alarm Level I   Passed 

Antonio Perez    Elite Training  Alarm Level I   Passed 

 
 
There were Seven (7) new Electrical or Elevator Contractor Licenses issued since April 12, 2022. 
 
COMPANY NAME   QUALIFIED PERSON 
LGCY Installation Services LLC.    Lee Hatley 
B&C Heating Air-conditioning & Electric   David Blessman 
Big Bend Electric LLC.      Gregory Thayer 
Wichita State University     Aaron Conyers 
Power Wranglers Electric LLC     Shaane Park 
 
 
 
Public Agenda: None 
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Unfinished Business: None 
 
New Business:  
Mr. Nordick provided a 2023 NEC proposed changes presentation to the Board. Sometime in 
August, the 2023 NEC will be available. The Board will start its intensive review for proposed 
adoption in September.  
 
MABCD Updates:  
Mr. Nordick presented an update on the MABCD approved electrical examinations for 
electricians.  
 
With no other business to conduct. Board President Schneider made a motion to adjourn, Second 
Board Member Mitchell seconded the motion, and the motion carried (5 - 0). 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:16 p.m. 
 
Chris A. Nordick 
Chief Electrical & Elevator Inspector 
Secretary, Board of Electrical Appeals. 


